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The 21th St. Petersburg International Economic Forum (SPIEF) will take place on  

June 1–3, 2017 at the ExpoForum Convention and Exhibition Centre in St. Petersburg, 

Russia. 

SPIEF is an annual international conference dedicated to economic and business issues. 

Over the last decade, SPIEF has become a leading international platform for the 

discussion of the key economic issues facing Russia, emerging markets, and the world 

as a whole. 

SPIEF attracts over 10,000 international and Russian participants, including government 

and business leaders from the emerging economic powers, as well as leading global 

voices from academia, the media, and civil society. 

The St. Petersburg International Economic Forum first took place in 1997 and since 

2006, it has been held under the auspices of the President of the Russian Federation, 

who has also attended each event. 

For all enquiries regarding participating in the St. Petersburg International Economic 

Forum, as well as requests for additional information about partner packages and 

opportunities to take part in SPIEF events abroad, please contact The Roscongress 

Foundation by tel. +7 (812) 680 0000 or e-mail - info@forumspb.com. The official 

website of SPIEF is www.forumspb.com. 
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